Department of Gandhian and Peace Studies,

Panjab University, Chandigarh

Ref. No. 315/GPS Dated:05/5/2022

Academic Year 2021-22

Report of the Feedback received from the Students and Action Taken

Students Feedback:

On the basis of the feedback received from the outgoing batch of the Session 2021-22, following observations came out of the feedback received:

- 1. Revisions in the Curriculum as per the NEP 2020
- 2. Library timings be increased upto late night.
- 3. Provision of the Computer in the Department and Library

Action Taken Report

On the basis of the feedback received from the students, the faculty members in the meeting held on 5/5/2022, recommended the following points can be considered as:

- 1. All the faculty members agreed to revise the Curriculum as per NEP 2020 and in the meeting held on 30/07/2022 the JAAC members approved the 40% changes in the Curriculum as per NEP 202.
- 2. If the University authorities allows then the timing will be increased upto 8pm under the 'Earn While Learning' grant and for the extra time new staff member requirement be forwarded to the concerned authority.
- 3. 1 computer each in Library and in Department will be made available to the students after due entry in the register for the use of computer at both places.
- 4. Requirements for the more funds will be forwarded to the FDO for the field project visits and for the other requirements of the department for smooth functioning of the department.

(Chairperson)

Chairperson
Department of Gandhian and Peace Studies
Panjab University, Chandigarh